
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 24th January 2017 
 
 
Please be advised that Mirvac will be undertaking services investigation works to Central Ave over the 
coming weeks.  
 
These works are scheduled to take place during approved construction hours and will involve the closure 
of the Northern Lanes of East Central Ave. These lanes will be opened at the end of each day.  
 
Please see below plan showing the zone of works. There will be traffic control in place at all times while 
the lanes are closed. Pedestrian access will not be affected. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kim 
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